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This Bill is an outrageous, one-sided grab of the rights of the vast majority of the 

citizens of Oregon. Why should we give up our rights to a clean and safe 

environment and give such one-sided power to a group of people who want to squat? 

While some of the homeless are dealing with legitimate financial issues, many are 

drug users and mentally ill. This bill gives those people the right to invade our cities 

and upset our society. 

 

Make note that every single legislator that votes in favor of this bill will be noted and 

voted against in the next election. 


